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Marklund Philip Center (MPC), Bloomingdale: A direct care staff member tested 

positive yesterday after developing symptoms Sunday night, Aug. 14.  PCR is pending 
to confirm. This employee did not work during the 48-hour infectious period prior to 
developing symptoms so this case does not affect MPC’s outbreak date.  

  

Marklund Hyde Center (MHC), Geneva: An employee in the Administration wing 
of MHC tested positive offsite today after symptom onset. PCR is pending. This person 
was off yesterday so was not in contact with any other staff during the pre-symptom 
infectious period.  This does not affect the status of any home.  

 

Thank you— 

 

 

 

GILBERT FONGER, President & CEO, 

630-593-5476 or gfonger@marklund.org 

OUT-OF-OUTBREAK DATES PER RESIDENTIAL SITE 

  MHH MVH MSH MTH MDH MRH MPC MWC 

Date Site is 

out of    

Outbreak 

Aug. 18 
Not in 

Outbreak 
Not in 

Outbreak 
Not in 

Outbreak 
Aug. 17 Aug. 17 Aug. 17 Aug. 24 


